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Congratulations and well done: Celebration, Value and Achiever Awards were: 

Staff News:  Mr Beaven will continue 
working as temporary Head Teacher at 
Millfield Academy, Heighington until 
Summer 2018.  Mr Beaven remains our 
Head Teacher and Mr Wray will be 
acting as Head Teacher on the days 
when he is not in school. 
 
Guitar Recital & Carols: Children who 
have been having guitar lessons will 
perform a recital on Tuesday 19th along 
with the school choir at 2.30pm. All 
parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Edina Bulb Project Photo Competition: 
Pollyplatt were one of five schools to be 
awarded a prize for our bulb planting 
photo entries. We chose an Ant World 
Kit as our prize. Congratulations to Mrs 
Rose and the children who planted the 
bulbs in the school grounds in 
September and we look forward to 
seeing the colourful blooms in Spring. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day:  Thank you to 
everyone who came to school in their Christmas Jumper on the 8th December. We raised £136 
for SMA. 
 
Pollyplatt APP: You should have received a text regarding our new APP facility. It contains a 
noticeboard, term dates and an instant messaging service. Our texting service is also still in use. 
 

 Celebration Award Values Award Achievers 

Vulcan 
Logan – applying his learning Fraser - creative Luke, Evie, Delilah, Declan, 

Lucian, Alfred, Henry 

Canberra 
Evie – lovely retelling of the nativity Edie - creative Rosie, Eleanor, Alex, 

Imogen, Edie 

Lancaster Milo – trying his best in Maths Isobel - considerate Ollie T 

Hampden 

Joel – being enthusiastic in every lesson and 
support others 
Toby – developing his independence skills in 
class 

Callum – considerate 
George - creative 

Lana, George, Charlotte, 
Corbyn, Miles 

Wolsley 

Alfie – a fantastic attitude in all learning, 
particularly Maths 
Aiden – making special effort to learn his 
spellings 

Lola - enthusiastic Lola, Harvey 

Term 2 ends: Tuesday 19th December 
Term 3 begins: Wednesday 3rd January 



 

PTFA 
Christmas Fair: Thank you to everyone who donated, helped and came to our Christmas Fair.  
We will let you know how much was raised as soon as we can.  We hope all the children have 
enjoyed their Christmas trips – these are funded by the PTFA. 
Red Arrows Auction: Thank you for sharing our Red Arrows auction on Facebook and Twitter. 
The current bid stands at £550.  The auction closes on the 19th December at 12noon. 
100 Square:  For the opportunity to win in December, come to the office to buy your square for 
£1. 
Small Change Jars: Please place any small change into the jars in each class. Thank you.  
 
School Lunches: The school lunch menu for terms 3 and 4 is now available. Orders can be 
placed online via the Cygnet Catering website www.cygnetnelmealselector.co.uk.  The cut-off for 1st 
week back after the holidays is Sunday 17th December and for w/c 8th January the cut-off is the 31st 
December.  
 
2018/19 Term Dates: Please see below for the term dates for 2018/19 school year.  

http://www.cygnetnelmealselector.co.uk/

